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=

Welcome to the Long Lake Peninsula! We hope you’ll enjoy the unique setting on the peninsula during your
rental period and enjoy the advantages of staying in this residential area rather than a local resort or hotel.
Relax and enjoy the unique experience of “Up North” living.

However, please keep in mind that you are in a residential neighborhood of homeowners who may need to arise
early for work, care for children, or handle the tasks of everyday life, not to mention others who may be
vacationing and seeking the calm and quiet of the great outdoors. Act as though you live here and be a
respectful neighbor during your stay by ensuring all members of your party:

Adhere to our peninsula speed limit of 20 MPH and 10 MPH in the narrow entrance area. Allow
yourself extra time to travel through the peninsula (it can take up to 5 minutes from the farther points on
the peninsula!), slowing and giving priority to our residents and guests who are enjoying the outdoors,
walking or riding bikes on our narrow roads.
Keep all cars parked on your premise (all 4 tires off the road surface and on your premise). There is no
parking on our peninsula roads and no overnight parking at the park. No tents or motorhomes are
allowed on rental properties.
Respect the Long Lake Township quiet hours of 10PM to 7AM. Quiet conversation and music at a low
level can still be enjoyed out of doors but any type of louder activity should be moved indoors.
Honor yard boundaries. Use of a neighbor’s driveway, yard, trash can, dock or lake access is not
included in your rental.
Keep pets on leash and under your control when out of doors. Our peninsula is home to deer and foxes
as well as other wildlife which may create an unexpected situation with your pet. Be prepared. Our
bylaws require you to pick up any waste from your pet and dispose of it in your own trash can.
Use proper receptacles for trash and recycling. Collection occurs on Friday morning. Receptacles at
your rental should be taken to the end of the driveway on Thursday evenings and retrieved Friday
evening or Saturday morning and not left permanently on the edge of the road.
Attend campfires with care and do not leave a fire unattended. Our wooded area is susceptible to sparks
which can easily be carried with a shift in the winds. Fires must be extinguished fully before being left
for the evening.
Respect our natural resources, particularly the lake. Do not dump or dispose of trash, contaminants,
gasoline or oil on the ground, in toilets or in the lake.
Adhere to all boat safety laws established by the State of Michigan. Our water is patrolled by the Grand
Traverse Sheriff and boat and jet ski operators are often asked to provide their boater safety license.
Remember to rinse your boat and ballast before and after launch to prevent the spread of invasive
species.
Take advantage of the amenities here on the Long Lake Peninsula.
o Our park has a playscape for children, with courts for volleyball, disc golf, basketball and
baseball for everyone.
o Our dock area and boat launch allow you access to the beach area and the lake. Use of the boat
launch requires a key and is restricted to members and guests. Loss or misuse of the key could
result in a loss of privileges for the property.

Learn more about the Long Lake Peninsula at www.longlakepeninsula.org
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